
BE SCAM AWARE (191) 
Wednesday, 10:30 – 12:00 (One-day Class, 3/20) in Room 30       Tuition $12                    

People who know about scams are much less likely to fall victim to them.  Scammers attempt to 
contact you by U.S. mail, phone, text message, email, or messages on social media to obtain your 
personal information or money.  Scammers frequently change their approach, trying new tactics and 
messaging to trick us.  This class will cover many current scams.  How to identify scam emails will 
be discussed, with many real examples. 
Phil Sorrentino is the secretary of the Sun City Center Computer Club and a past president of the 
Sarasota Computer Users Group.  He has taught a variety of beginner and advanced computer 
classes and writes a monthly computer article for both organizations’ newsletters. Phil is an 
electrical engineer and has worked at developing computer hardware and software for his entire 
career. 
Bob Dealmeida is a director at the Sun City Center Computer Club.  Bob is responsible for Programs 
and additionally is the Club's webmaster.  Bob is also a senior Lab Monitor and has assisted many 
club members with difficult computer problems. Bob has been involved with computers for over 50 
years programming and developing websites. 
 


